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Letter from Our Pastor 
 

Dear Beloved Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Happy Independence Day! With the many challenges our country is facing right now, it can be 
easy to take for granted all the incredible freedoms we enjoy by living in this country. 
However, when we really stop to think about it, we have so much to be grateful for as 
Americans. Let’s never forget the sacrifice of the thousands that laid down their lives so that 
we can enjoy the freedoms we have today. 
 
There is another battle that is yet to be won, that of a united Korea, our True Parents’ 
homeland. To speed this along, True Mother and the Korean members are offering a special 
21-day prayer condition for Korea’s unity. Kodan has organized a prayer condition for us to 
join in too. For details on how to participate see below. 
 
On a different note, some exciting new programs are being offered this summer for children, 
young adults and families to enjoy. This Sunday we will start an interactive Virtual Sunday 
School Summer program which we hope all our young children can join in on. Please register 
below.  
 
As always, please take good care and have a wonderful week! 
 
Many Blessings,  
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

Now on Amazon! - True Mother's Memoir  
 

 

 

Review on Amazon 

  

 

  

  

Join the 21-day Jeong Seong Condition 
 



 

 

Leaders in Korea have been offering a 21-day Jeong Seong condition in Jeongshim 
Won Prayer Hall every day from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m KST starting June 28, ending 
July 18. 
 
Kodan brothers and sisters in America are already joining in the condition, including 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim, Regional Chairman of FFWPU North America. 10 participants per 
district, 120 people total, will meet every day to offer 21-30 minutes of prayer per 
person at the same time as Korea. Anyone is welcome to make this Jeong Seong 
condition on their own as well. 
 
The prayer points for the condition are: 

 The Unification of North and South Korea 
 Victory of True Mother’s Rally on July 19th in Korea 
 Victory of America strengthening the witnessing environment in cooperation 

with ACLC, UPF, WCLC, and WFWP activities 
 That top Christian and political leaders in US recognize True Parents’ great 

work and honor our True Mother 
 For a victorious sharing of True Mother’s Memoir, so that we can work and 

strengthen for Heavenly Tribal Messiahs activities and outreaching 
 

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

  
 

  

 

 

National Family Service 
on Sundays at 11am 

 
Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 



 

 

 
It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the comfort 
of your own home!  

 

  

  

Sunday School Summer 
 

 

 

Every Sunday Starting July 5th to August 29th 

Time: 11:15 
 

Come join our Virtual Sunday School Summer Program . The program is designed 
for young children who are going into Kindergarten - 7th grade. Each class will 
include meditation, story time, arts and crafts, and online games. By participating, 
your child will also get to see and interact with their friends, as well as, the older 
brothers and sisters running the program.  
 
The classes will be held via Zoom from 11:15am -12:15pm each Sunday, during the 
National Family Service. Ideally allowing you to enjoy the Service on one device while 
your children participate in the Sunday School class on another device. 
 
We would love to have your child take part in our Virtual Sunday School Summer 
Program. Your child can participate in as many of the classes as they are able. It's 
okay if they won't be able to come for some of the weeks. 
 
If you would like your child to join the program, please click on the zoom link below 
and we will see you this Sunday :) 

 

Zoom Link 

  

 

  

  

Resources to Print for this Sunday's Program 
 

Kindergarten to 2nd Grade  

Things You Need: 
 Crayons/Markers/Color Pencils (any) 
 Pencil 

 

3rd to 7th Grade 

Things You Need: 
 Pencil 

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

  

  
 

  



 

 

 

 

  

  
 

  



 

 

 

 

Visit our website 

  

 

  

  
 

  



 

 

 

 

Hello, everyone! We'd like to celebrate college graduates, so CARP NJ will be hosting 
a virtual graduation celebration for all of the college graduates in New Jersey. We'd 
like to invite everyone to celebrate our young people who have invested so much into 
their school years. We'd like to bring everyone together to engage the community on 
another level. We're inviting all of you to congratulate them and celebrate with them.  
 
Please join through this zoom link on July 10th, from 5pm - 6pm!" 

 

  

  

CARP Rekindle 
 

 

 

CARP New Jersey has initiated a summer program for the summer of 2020. With the situation 
of the coronavirus, it is easy to lose spirit or connection to our faith.  
 
The purpose of the program is to rekindle our faith with the fire of of the Providence led by 
True Mother. The program runs from June 8 to August 3 and consists of a weekly guidance all 
together and daily HDH in trinities.  
 
The topics for each week were pulled from True Mother's speech at the 60th Anniversary of 
the Holy Wedding on May 8, 2020. So far, the program has 27 participants from not only 
CARP NJ, but also young people from around the country as well. 
 



 

 

This week we will have a guidance from Rev Compton on True Parents. 
 
Anyone interested in the contents are welcomed to join the program. Guidance will be from 3-
4pm every Monday.  

 

Meet Us Through Zoom Here  

  

 

  

  

Summer Job Opportunity 
 

Looking for a Nanny for August and July in Virginia 
 

 

  

 

 

A young family with a small daughter in 
Norfolk, Virginia is looking to find a Nanny 
for the months of July and August. They need 
to be 18 years and older have experience with 
infant/baby care, first aid training and infant 
CPR, and have a car. For more information, 
please read here. 
 
If interested, please contact: 
Alexa Ward 
alexa53ward@ aol,com 
201-438-1415 

 

  

  
 

    
 

  

 


